
STUDENT	ASSESSMENT	INFORMATION	
School Districts that receive federal Title I program funds are required by the ESSA to provide 
parents information on achievement levels and academic growth of their child. Also, parents of 
students attending any school receiving such funds may request information regarding any state or 
local school district policy regarding student participation in any assessments mandated by law 
and by the District. 
 
For additional information on Student Assessments that are required by the State of Wisconsin; 
visit the following website: http://dpi.wi.gov/assessment. 
 
 


